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News from Library Staff and Technicians Interest Group 
Alexandra Tome, Library and Information Technician 

 

The Library Staff and Technicians Interest Group is operating once again, and the co-convenors for 

the group are André Vietinghoff and Alexandra Tome. The group is meeting the third Thursday of 

every month for networking, professional development opportunities, and more.  

 

We have created social media accounts on Twitter and Facebook so that we can reach out to 

members more easily and to share resources, news, and the occasional meme. 

 

If you have any feedback or would like to join, please email us at libtech@apla.ca and we can walk 

you through that process. 

 

 

https://twitter.com/aplalibstaff
https://www.facebook.com/APLA-Library-Staff-and-Technician-Interest-Group-105081048768137
mailto:libtech@apla.ca

